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6th February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: UNIVERSITY VISIT CHESTER UNIVERSITY – 15th March 2023 
 
In order to provide students with the experience of university, we will be taking all Year 12 students 
to Chester University, on Wednesday 15th March 2023. 
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for all students to gain an insight into university and experience 
campus life. Students will experience lectures, campus tours and workshops to support their 
applications to university. Students may attend in their own clothes and must register at 8.25am as 
normal and will return before the end of the school day at approximately 3pm. Once at the 
university, students will follow a programme of activities, moving round the campus in groups, 
although staff will be on hand to offer support. Under no circumstances should students leave the 
campus at any point during the event. Lunch will be NOT be provided on the day, therefore, 
students will need to bring a packed lunch. Students may also bring money to purchase anything 
additional they may need. 
 
We request a small contribution of £15 to help cover the travel costs of the trip. To ensure your 
son/daughter can take advantage of this fantastic opportunity, please login to Parent Pay to make 
payment and complete the consent and medical information by no later than Wednesday 15th 
February 2023. Unfortunately, we no longer accept cash payments.  
 
If you require your log in details for Parent Pay, please contact Mrs M Hayes on 
mhayes@lymmhigh.org.uk. Please note that students in receipt of the bursary fund will have the 
cost of this trip paid for, however parents / carers must still login to Parent Pay in order to give 
their consent for the trip. 
 
If you have any queries about this event, please do not hesitate to contact Sixth Form Student 
Services on 01925 755458 extension 124. 
 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 
Mr J Mullin 
Assistant Head of 6th Form 
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